
 

                                          Respect                      Excellence                  Friendship 

Ugborough Primary School 
Ugborough 
Ivybridge 
Devon PL21 0NG 
Telephone 01752 892489 
Email admin@ugborough-
primary.devon.sch.uk  

 

Friday Flyer 15th March 2024 

 

Dear parents & carers, 

 

What a fantastic week we have all had! The years 1—6 children, staff and hopefully our wonderful parent (and grand-

parent) helpers had an enjoyable and informative day out at Paignton Zoo. We have to tell you just how incredibly 

beautifully behaved, and well mannered, your children were; they are a pleasure to take out. 

Lots of exciting learning has been happening in all classes; you will see some of this further on in this Flyer. Our teach-

ers always work so hard to ensure the children are hands on and engaged, using imaginative strategies for example, 

using their desk tops as writing boards to figure out their fraction problems. 

The Parent Forum will be happening at 2.30pm on the 26th March. This is such a great opportunity for you to voice 

your ideas. We are always looking for ways to make our whole school an even more fabulous place for learning. 

We thank you for your kind chocolate donations and these will all be used by our wonderful PTA at the Easter Tea. 

You’ll also see the PTA are arranging an Easter Hat competition. We look forward to some marvellous creations! 

 

I hope you all have a restful and enjoyable weekend break. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs French. 
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Running club braved the elements this week and 

completed an excellent run around the lanes! Fan-

tastic effort team!  

Thank you to the par-

ents who have donated 

their unwanted puzzles. 

Our Hillhead children 

have had a wonderful 

time with these ‘new’ 

play things! 

Year 4 have been learning 

about the digestive system 

of the human body. In this 

week's lesson they 

mapped out the position 

of the specific or-

gans, alongside learning 

about their individual 

functions.  

It appears we have 

some budding ar-

chitects in Hillhead! 

This week in Ladywell, we have started revising 

fractions. The children have been practising 

reading, drawing and writing fractions in a 

variety of ways and have started to spot the 

relationship between some simple equivalent 

fractions.  
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Our children have so 

much fun practicing their 

archery skills as part of 

our PE curriculum. 

Paignton Zoo Trip 

Our children had an 

amazing day! 
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Friends of Ugborough Primary News 

 

Thank you to everyone who supported the Safari Supper, we had a great night and raised nearly £600. 

Thank you too to everyone who has donated chocolate treats for mufti today.  

We have a busy few weeks ahead and look forward to seeing you at the various events. 

 Wednesday 20th March - we will be providing refreshments at the Book Shop event after school. 

 Wednesday 27th March 3.20-4.30 Join us in Ugborough Church for our Easter Tea with delicious treats, exciting 

games and a chance to win the Easter sloth! Explore our vibrant stalls showcasing homemade jewellery, cuddly 

soft toys, and trendy hair feathers. We are grateful to our Year 6 children who are working to make these stalls a 

success! As a special treat to mark the end of book month: every child attending will be able to choose a free pre-

loved book.  

If you are able to offer any help for this event, please sign up at //volunteersignup.org/8HEX8  (copy to browser if the 

link doesn't work or e mail ugboroughpta@gmail.com)  

We would also be very grateful for any donations of cakes or tray bakes - please bring them to school on the morning of 

Wednesday 27th March. 

Our art competition this year is Easter Hats! Let your child's creativity run wild and design an Easter hat that's as bold 

and brilliant as they dare! Whether it's decorated with bright colours, adorned with feathers, or sparkling with sequins, 

the sky's the limit. Please ensure their named masterpiece reaches the school by Wednesday, March 27th, for our es-

teemed judges to marvel at. Hats will be displayed, and winners announced at our Easter Tea event. 
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Star of The Week 

 Hillhead: Rex 

 Ennaton: Alexander 

 Dunwell:  Soli 

 Ladywell: Oliver 

 Venn: Harriet 

 Earlscombe:  Lucas 

Medication in School 

If your child requires medication prescribed by a doctor, 

or Paracetamol, please come into the office and complete 

a Medication Consent form. Alternatively, one can be 

emailed to you to complete. 

The administration of Ibruprofen or Aspirin based medica-

tion is  not allowed to be administered in school unless 

prescribed by a medical professional. 

If you have put any medication into your child’s bag, 

please let Tracy or their teacher know. 

Thank you. 

Please remember to send your child to PE with their 

correct kit: black shorts or joggers, plain white or red t-

shirt.  Football kits and socks aren’t part of school uni-

form and we will be communicating with you should 

your child be wearing these items for PE. 

Thanks for your co-operation with this. 

Holidays 

 

 

 

 

Dear parents & carers, 

If you choose to take your child out of school for a 

holiday, please remember to complete an Absence 

Request form ahead of time. Unless the circumstanc-

es are exceptional, this will not be authorised but we 

will then know where the children are and expect 

them not to be in school. Children get very excited 

about holidays and tell their friends and staff, they 

find it hard to contain this information! 

We have to advise Devon County Council and it is 

their choice whether they issue a Fixed Penalty No-

tice. 

We do thank you for your honesty and co-operation 

with this. 
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Date Event 

Weds 20th March 
Book fair, school hall, 3.30—4.30pm 

Thurs 26th March 
Parent Forum 09.15am (please let us know if you plan 

on attending) 

Weds 27th March 
PTA Easter Tea—church—3.20—4.30pm 

Thurs 28th March 
Grenville House parent and Y4 student meeting at   

Ugborough PS 3.30pm 

Fri 29th Mar—12th 

Apr Inclusive. 

Easter Holiday 

Mon 15th April First Day Back Summer Term 

May 6th Bank Holiday—School Closed 

Mon 13th—Fri 17th 

May 

Grenville House residential week for our year 4’s. 

May Mon 20th— Fri 

24th 

DTC residential week for our year 6’s 

Mon 27th—Fri 31st 

May 

Half Term 

Mon 3rd June First Day Back 

Fri 7th June 

Sports Day 

Mon 24th June—

Tues 25th June 

 

Dittisham residential for our year 5’s 

Weds 17th July—

Thurs 18th July 

East Soar residential for our year 3’s 

 

Fri 19th July 2024 
Last Day of Term 

 

Weds 4th Sept 

2024 

Return to school 

 

Monday 28th Oct  - 

Fri 1st Nov 2024 

Half Term 

 

Mon 4th Nov 2024 
Return to school 

 


